
 

 

 

7th June 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

County Representation 

In an effort to keep abreast of our students sporting achievements during these unprecedented times, 

we would like to hear of any student who has represented or been chosen to represent the county or 

equivalent, in any sport since our last sports awards in the autumn/winter of 2020. 

I appreciate that due to lockdown many sports have been on hold in this regard, but I am aware of a 

number of select sports who have continued with county selection processes. 

Please could you reply if you are aware of any student currently in year 9, 10 or 11 who has:-  

 Represented their sport at county level or equivalent 

 Represented their sport above county level eg regional/international level 

Please note that only positive replies are necessary and only representation since autumn 2020 will 

need to be notified, as we already hold records prior to this date. 

Please contact me directly on 01324 410410 Ext 278 or email me at bmadden@sackvilleschool.org.uk 

with any positive response. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr B Madden 

PE Technician 
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